
Lucy Corrie 
sn 

From: 

Sent: 28 May 2025 13:10 
To: Lucy Corrie 

Cc: Paul Turner; Nick Hurley; Jane Barker 

Subject: Re: PSPO Saint Hill Road , East Grinstead. MSDC Voluntary Code of Conduct 

Dear Lucy 

| understand you are seeking responses by tomorrow to the proposals laid out in the Voluntary Code of 

Conduct document sent out last week. 

Whilst demonstrators are not a group. | think in this instance a consolidated response is more helpful. As 

such, | have communicated my concerns to Gand you can consider my responses to be contained in 

what he will send you. 

Thank you again for your openness and transparency. It is very refreshing. 

Yours sincerely 

P.s. It seems a certain Church has published another webpage about Qj and within it there appears to 
be, what the authors claim, fragments of my Medical Record which are considerd private. That's nice. 

From: Lucy Corrie <Lucy.Corrie@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Sent: 22 May 2025 17:47 

To 

Cc: Paul Turner <Paul.Turner@midsussex.gov.uk>; Nick Hurley <Nick.Hurley@midsussex.gov.uk>; Jane Barker 

<Jane.Barker@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: PSPO Saint Hill Road , East Grinstead. MSDC Voluntary Code of Conduct 

Many thanks gig 

Kind Regards, 

Lucy 

Lucy Corrie 
Assistant Director —- Communities 
Mid Sussex District Council 

01444 477 028 
07702 518616 
lucy.corrie@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 

Working together for a better Mid Sussex 



Certified Carbon Literate 

MaiNaisiata 

From: 

Sent: 22 May 2025 17:37 

To: Lucy Corrie <Lucy.Corrie@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Cc: Paul Turner <Paul. Turner@midsussex.gov.uk>; Nick Hurley <Nick.Hurley@midsussex.gov.uk>; Jane 

Barker <Jane.Barker@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: PSPO Saint Hill Road , East Grinstead. MSDC Voluntary Code of Conduct 

Dear Lucy 

As requested on the attached VCoC document, | am acknowledging receipt of your email and VCoC. 

Yours sincerely 

From: Lucy Corrie <Lucy.Corrie@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Sent: 22 May 2025 17:19 

To: pspo <pspo@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Cc: Paul Turner <Paul.Turner@midsussex.gov.uk>; Nick Hurley <Nick.Hurley@midsussex.gov.uk>; Jane Barker 

<Jane.Barker@midsussex.gov.uk> 

Subject: PSPO Saint Hill Road , East Grinstead. MSDC Voluntary Code of Conduct 

Dear Protesters, 

Please find attached a letter this Council would like you to consider. 

Please respond by 29" May 2025. 

Kind Regards, 

Lucy 

Lucy Corrie 
Assistant Director —- Communities 
Mid Sussex District Council 
01444 477 028 
07702 518616 
lucy.corrie@midsussex.gov.uk 
www.midsussex.gov.uk 

Working together for a better Mid Sussex 

Certified Carbon Literate 

iviNatsianba 



The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from 

disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third 

party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email. This email and any 

attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and used by the 

named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or 

forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error 

please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this 

email and its attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any 

attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken 

precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your 

own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments. Except where required by law, 

we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with 

this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and 

any attachments. 

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this emailis legally exempt from 

disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third 

party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email. This email and any 

attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and used by the 

named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or 

forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this emailin error 

please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this 

email and its attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any 

attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken 

precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to Carry out your 

own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments. Except where required by law, 

we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with 

this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and 

any attachments. 


